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MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 3 APRIL 2017 

 

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. J. Croucher has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Murray Bridge on Wednesday, 29 March 

2017, that on return to his stable SEGREGATION was lame in the near fore leg. Following an 

examination and x-rays conducted by Morphettville Equine Clinic it was established the 

gelding had bone chips in the near fore knee. Mr. Croucher further advised SEGREGATION will 

undergo surgery to remove the bone chips within the next week; the gelding will then be 

spelled.  
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